Received from Laura Littlejohn for the Mount Albert Grammar School archives, an early staff photograph from her father Roderick F Littlejohn (1951-1955), Memorabilia for the Mount Albert Grammar School Archives – 12 March 2015.

The photograph is grey scale and it is: $12\frac{1}{4} \times 6\frac{3}{4}$ in / 310mm x 170mm

It is the 1954 photograph of the staff and on the back, in blue-black ink is the signature R.F. Littlejohn and below VI Gen, M.A.G.S. 1954

There are 38 men in the photography including the farm manager, Mr W.H. Wenelin. There are 40 names on the list and the two people missing are G.G.L. McLeod and M.K. Penman.



There are significant figures in the photograph – not all of them in the front row. The front row at the time included the influential. It was Mr Caradus' last photograph, he retired in June of that year.

The front row is:

WE King, NB Body, EH Boulton, JG Brown, HL Towers, CP Worley, W Caradus (Headmaster), RB Hardy, HL Calder, JH Jenkin, R Willmott, JLD Wooloxall, GL Weir.

RF Littlejohn began in 3B in 1951, then 4B, then Upper 5, in both 1954 and 1955. In both years his form master was Harry Calder, and in 1955 he was one of 16 prefects.



Brian Murphy